
GOV. MSG. NO. 636 
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

~ O N ~ L U L U  

L INDA L I N G L E  
G O V E R N O R  

April 28,2008 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 
Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Sirs and Mesdames: 

I hereby withdraw the following name from Senate consideration and confmtion: 

GM# 459 & 460 H a  H. Riecke 
State Foundation on Culture and the Arts Commission 

Should there be any questions regarding this letter, please call Eric Caceres 
Barsatan, Boards and Commissions Manager, at 586-0785. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

LINDA L I N G L ~  


